
Breast Health: Myths and Facts

Thursday, October 13, 2022; 11am-12pm 
NewYork-Presbyterian is pleased to collaborate with  New 
York City Department for the Aging to offer this virtual 
presentation. Join Vivian Bea, MD, chief of breast surgical 
oncology at NewYork-Presbyterian Brooklyn Methodist 
Hospital, for a discussion on breast health. The 
presentation is intended for older adults or those caring for 
older adults 

We will address the following topics: 

• Breast health education
• Interventions to treating breast cancer
• Living as a breast cancer survivor

Click here to register.  
Phone Access: (212) 225-8997 
Meeting ID:  935 8883 6552

Visit events.nyp.org/Brooklyn for more information about 
community programming. 




